
Report from KADH 

On April 29, 2017, Korean Association for Disability and Oral Health

(KADH)`s annual academic conference was held in Jeonju-si, Korea.

Japanese Society for Disability and Oral Health (JSDH) and Taiwanese

Association for Disability and Oral Health (TADOH) members and 130

dentists in Korea participated in the event.

▲ Celebratory photography 

By Hyo-Seol Lee (Director of International Affairs of KADH) 
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This conference was consisted of

a special lecture, a forum, an

international symposium and

poster presentation. The special

lecture was “Swedish welfare

system for the disabled: a review

and proposal” by pf. Tae-sung

Jeong (Pusan National University)

and the forum was “Innovation

in dental care services for persons with disabilities” by pf. Bo-Hyoung Jin,

pf. So-Yun Kim, DH Hye-ran Paik, pf. Young J Kim (Seoul National

University). In the international symposium, pf. Jung Keun Hyun (Dankook

University), pf. Yoen-mi Yang (Chonbuk National University) and pf. Tadashi

Ogasawara (Matsumoto Dental University) presented about “Considerations

in caring for persons with physical disabilities”.

◀ Poster Presentation
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And, Justin JC Lee (CDC Children Dental Hospital) was elected as the 7th

President of KADH. Congratulations!!

▲ New President of KADH,  Justin JC LEE


